Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

Prestige Barber College will be here on April 17th for student haircuts. Students will need to return a signed permission slip for the haircut! There will also be a FREE food pantry that day, available to families that are in need.

Northeast will have its monthly PTSO meeting on Tuesday, April 16 at 6 pm on zoom. If you are interested in joining the PTSO, please contact the school for more information.

Athletics this week at NEMS:

Track
Northeast has a Bye this week

Baseball/Softball
Thursday, April 18 - @ Kernodle

We may be making up games from last week this week, more information will come out regarding new playing dates.

We have 4 more Saturday School opportunities, so if you are interested in having your student come on Saturday, please remember that permission slips are due each week or make sure to circle each date that your student will attend when you turn in your form.

Those are all of the announcements for this week. Let's continue coming to school on time, in dress code and ready to learn. Let's have a great week Rams!

